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“Spes Gregis, the hope of the flock.”



Spes Gregis Seminarian Dinner
Raises $350,000 for Student Center

A crowd of 750 gathered at the Hilton Anatole in Dallas for Holy Trinity Seminary’s fundraising event for a much-
needed student center. Monsignor Francis Malone, a 1977 alumnus and currently pastor of Christ the King parish in
Little Rock, AR, was the keynote speaker. Monsignor explained his parish’s focus on vocations through Eucharistic
adoration and an increased presence in schools and how this has created an effective culture of vocations with
eleven vocations just from his parish. Along with the dinner’s financial success, an important outcome was
bringing together for one night the seminary community with bishops, priests, alumni, parents, benefactors and
supporters, and volunteers to give thanks for the gift of priesthood and how Holy Trinity Seminary is preparing
the next generation of priests eager and committed to serve Christ in his people.

To watch Spes Gregis Dinner

- BISHOP KEVIN J. FARRELL video highlights, please visit
www.youtube.com/HTSeminary

Special appreciation and gratitude to the

major underwriters of the Spes Gregis Dinner.

Jan & Thom Schliem Mr. & Mrs. Peter Gehan
Diocese of Tulsa Mr. & Mrs. Roger Staubach
Eldorado Animal Hospital St. Ann Catholic Parish

Longwell Family Foundation St. Rita Catholic Community

Bishop Kevin J. Farrell stressed the
importance of and challenged all
Catholics to do their part in caring
for priests and for seminarians.

We give thanks to God always
for all of you, remembering
you in our prayers, unceasingly

calling to mind your work

“Your efforts will be greatly
received as God depends on
these priests and young men
who are studying to be priests.”

of faith and labor of love.




1) Fr. James Swift with Kevin Sandoval, and his mother, Karen Lubertazzo.

2) Ivan Torres and Raymond Pendleton with St. Mark School students, Julia Rossigno, Hannah Bates, Natalie Johnson, Jordan Bynoe, and Julianna Semprun.
3) Susan Ozowski, Denise Lucas, Ellen Schnaithman and Beverly Kosco.

4) Vicky Leland, Martha Bernatis, and Jackie Yamarchi, the Gift Card Grove team.

5) Camille Semprun and Agnes Denvir posing for a selfie after a successful Rosary booth set-up.
6) Keynote speaker, Monsignor Francis Malone with Dr. Gerald Friend and fiancé, Dona Dorman.
7) Current students and alumni of St. Mark Catholic School assisted with raffle and rosary sales.
8) Courtney Groéan and Dr. Susan Hanssen with table center pieces.

9) Fr. James Swift introducing the seminarians.

10) Joseph Friend speaking about the importance of health and fitness to formation.

11) Jimmy Hawkins shares a reflection.

12) Alexander Mishork plays guitar.




